By Liv Rickman at 4:30 pm, May 13, 2024

[RECEIVED ]

Liv Rickman

Subject: FW: P/24/038/COU: The Town Hall, The Parade, Hugh Town, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly

From: Rebecca Williams (Head of Environment)

Sent: 13 May 2024 11:37

To: Environment Services (I0S) <Environment@scilly.gov.uk>; Eddie Williams <Eddie.Williams@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: P/24/038/COU: The Town Hall, The Parade, Hugh Town, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly

Hi Liv,

Eddie and | have taken a look at this and have no comments to make, as changes occur within approved fencing
area.

From: Liv Rickman <Olivia.Rickman@scilly.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Sent: 10 May 2024 12:26
Subject: P/24/038/COU: The Town Hall, The Parade, Hugh Town, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly

Good afternoon,
Please see attached a consultation request for the above site. If you would like to comment, please return your
comments using the template attached by 3™ June.

Kind Regards,
Liv Rickman
Assistant: Planning & Development Management

Please note that | work remotely however phonecalls do come through to our computer system. If your call is
unanswered, voicemails will be acknowledged and calls returned as necessary. If you do have a planning enquiry
then it is best to put this in writing, ideally by email to planning@scilly.gov.uk as there is a delay in the processing
of post.

Council of the Isles of Scilly, Town Hall, The Parade, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 OLW
Direct Line: 01720 424436 Planning Team: 01720 424455
Email: Olivia.Rickman@scilly.gov.uk | planning@scilly.gov.uk |
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